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I very strongly support the passage of HB 3390. No animal should suffer and die for 

the use of their skins/fur. 

We are better than that and there are lots of alternatives available to those who want 

the “look” of fur to wear. 

It was one thing for our ancestors to hunt and to use the animals for survival. It is 

simply cruel to confine them in cages and then kill them inhumanely to use their fur. 

Please vote yes for this bill! 


